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Date: Mon, 29 Aug 2005 17:16:56 +0100

From: "Paechter, Ben" <B.Paechter@napier.ac.uk>

To: undisclosed-recipients: ;

Subject: Welcome to CEC2005

Dear Delegate

Welcome to CEC2005 from the local organisers. We hope to make your stay
in Edinburgh an enjoyable one. Please take a few minutes to check out the
local information pages at the Congress website.

Just a few things to consider in advance:

Y Scotland's weather is very unpredictable so please come
prepared for cold and soggy, and any warm and dry weather will be a
bonus!

Y The conference venue is at Napier University, Craiglockhart
campus at 219 Colinton Road. It lies approximately 3 miles from Princes
Street to the southwest serviced by bus numbers 4, 10, 23, 27, 45. Bus
timetables and local transport information are available from the local
webpages

Y Please let us know if you have any special requirements and we
shall endeavour to assist. Vegetarian diets, disabled access and prayer
room facilities are all available.

Y We've arranged to provide free internet access at workstations
within the conference venue. You will need to get a username and password
for this during registration. To use the service to sign that you have



read and understand Napier University's Information Security Policy. You
may like to read it before you come in order to save time at registration

y Some details of the social events are also shown at the local
website, including a tour of Edinburgh, a Scottish evening with
traditional music and dancing, a trip to the Edinburgh Festival Fireworks
and a tour to the Trossachs, gateway to the Scottish highlands.

Y For international visitors, standard voltage in the United
Kingdom is 240 Volts AC, 50Hz. The standard plug is a three-square pin
type and adapters to convert electrical equipment to fit British
electrical sockets are available in airports. You may require a
transformer to avoid equipment damage. Details of the AV equipment
available the venue for those presenting talks is shown on the local
webpages

Looking forward to seeing you in Edinburgh

Jennifer Willies, Ben Paechter and Neil Urquhart

Centre for Emergent Computing
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